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Our Ref: SST/HBr 
 
Thursday 25th November 2021 
 
  

 Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Re: Secondary Phase Parental Consultation Evenings 
 
I am writing to make you aware of the key dates and arrangements for all of our parental 
consultation events this year. We are proposing as a school to continue with our online 
approach to parental consultation evenings following the positive feedback that we received 
last academic year about this format. On any given day where there is a parental 
consultation evening all taught lessons will formally come to a close at the end of period 3 
(12.15pm) and pupils will be expected to go home and engage with work that is set on 
Microsoft Teams. The following outlines the dates for each of the parental consultation 
evenings this academic year: 
 
Year 7 - Thursday 30th June 2022 
 
Year 8 – Thursday 28th April 2022 
 
Year 9 – Thursday 3rd March 2022 (please note that this evening will focus on GCSE option 
choices) 
 
Year 10 – Thursday 12th May 2022 
 
Year 11 – Thursday 24th February 2022 
 
Year 12 – Thursday 24th March 2022 
 
Year 13 – Thursday 10th February 2022 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr Strickland 
Principal 
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